Toton of Richmond

NOTICE OF TREE
REMOVAL HEARING

The Richmond Tree Warden will hold a Hearing on removal of a tree on the Round Church Green.
The hearing will be held on Monday, June 3, 2019 at 7:05pm in the Meeting Room of Town Center,
203 Bridge Street in Richmond. This hearing will satisfy the requirements of 24 VSA 25009.

The tree is located on the end of the Green closest to the church and is directly across the road from
the front door of the church. It is being considered for removal to install a new light post. The tree is
on public property. Interested Parties are encouraged to visit the site and view the tree which will have
an orange ribbon tied on it to make it easy to identify.

If you have questions regarding this meeting or the subject that will be discussed please call the Town
Manager at 434-5170.

Josh Arneson
Town Manager

Posted in accordance with 1V.S.A. Section 312(c)(5)
May 16, 2019



